
 Lebanon-Recreation Commission 

Monday August 27, 2012 

Minutes for Regular Meeting at Town Hall 

 
A.  The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM.  Attending:   Alexis 
Hussey, Sandy Tremblay, Susan Smith, Laura Davidson, Enes 
Martineau, Nick Popitti, Melissa Perkins and Tammy Raymond.  Absent 
Kim Hayman and Joe Dolan.  
  
B.  Motion to accept the previous minutes by Alexis Hussey, 2nd by 
Nick Popitti.    Motion passed. 
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – Discussed but not accepted. 

 
D.  Public Forum - None 
 
E.  Correspondence – Letter from Jeff Walsh on the ribbon cutting 
ceremony for Tyler Field will be Sept. 15. 
F.  Rec Coordinators Report – Sandra reported on the Prides corner 
plant sale which will benefit the Aspinall Field Complex.  Also the new 
sidewalks are in at Aspinall and the June and July summer music 
concerts were well attended. 

 
G.  Ongoing Activities  

• Swimming – Motion to accept the new pool manual by Nick 
Popitti.  2nd by Laura Davidson.  Motion passed.  The pool is 
officially closed for the season. 

• Aerobics – Zumba classes will continue for the fall at the 
Elementary School. 
Volleyball – Alexis has ordered new bags and balls and the clinics 
will begin September 6. New Rec Commission member, Melissa 
Perkins, has volunteered to help with the program.   

• New Teen Dance Schedule for next year has been revised: 
October 27 
November 10 
January 12 
February 9 



March 9 
April 6 

• Pavilion – The movie night was a success with 63 people 
attending. 

• Babe Ruth – starts September 11 
 
 

H.  New Business 
 

1.  Halloween party – Laura has everything organized.  The date will be 
October 14 from 2-4. 

2. Dedication of the Tyler Field Complex is September 15, 2012. 
 
   I.  Meeting adjourned at 8:45 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Susan H. Smith 
Secretary 
 

 


